
 

 

Newsletter October, 2016 

The Pearson Educational Foundation held its Annual General Meeting on October 19, 2016, with 

the added asset of having one of the foundation’s founders in attendance: Tom Merson. 

With the new fiscal year, comes the excitement of turning the page and meeting future 

challenges to raise funding for our schools with a newly elected Board of Directors. 

We deeply thank the directors who have served PEF for many years, and retired last night at the 

end of their annual term: 

Nancy Battet, Ashley Daniel Foot, and Lesley Pasquin. These three have fulfilled their duties 

with energy and vision and so much more. We wish them well, and know they have the heart to help 

others. 

The Board of Directors for 2016-17  is:   Barbara Freeston Vuk President 

 Lorne Brotman Vice-President 

 Jesse Rémillard Steiner Treasurer 

 Richard Meloche Secretary 

 Mohamed Aly Director 

 Ala Azara Director 

 Susan Bartlett Director 

 Michel Belleville Director 

 Suanne Stein Day Director 

 Rafat Noor Khan Director 

 Cynthia Lemme Director 

With the help of all PEF’s friends and supporters, we anticipate a busy, productive year; because 

our goal is always, to enhance excellent education and support our students. 

For information how you can become involved in helping the kids through the foundation,   

please contact the PEF office or check out the website http://pef.lbpsb.qc.ca                                    

and facebook https://www.facebook.com/PearsonEducationalFoundation/ 
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